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WINNER OF
BIM AFRICA INNOVATION AWARDS 2021

  
     

    
      

Our latest recruits:
 Ganesh Imrith - Trainee BIM Engineer

Snehaa Bangaroo - Sustainability Engineer
They have well integrated in our team.

Prodesign is the proud winner of the
BIM Africa Innovation Awards 2021 in the

Category 'Innovation in Built Environment'.

LATEST RECRUITS

24 YEARS OF EXPERIENCE

Prodesign proudly celebrated 24 years as an
innovative MEP Consultancy firm which has

pioneered Green Building Consultancy, Building
Information Modelling (BIM), Virtual Reality (VR)

and now Digital Twin, IoT and AI for construction in
Mauritius.

www.prodesign.mu

WE LAUNCHED IN 2021

Our 3D Interactive  Building User Guide - the
innovative tool which increases buyers' experience

while boosting sales and rental for property
developers.



Our R&D team was very busy this year,
with a number of BIM apps and plugins
developed, our digital twin
implementation under way, rulesets
customisation on our clash detection
platform and integrating BIM viewers
with asset management and maintenance
software. They will have a very
challenging next year as we will embark
on BIM for fabrication and generative
design.

We completed several projects this year;
the renovation of Maritim Resort & Spa,
'Les Promenades d'Helvetia' Block E and F,
Lavastone's new office in 246 ECC
Building, the renovation of 'La Citronelle'
Restaurant at Constance Belle Mare Plage
Hotel to name a few. We are now excited
to start next year with the construction of
Telfair North project in Moka Smart City,
where we are also providing LEED
Consultancy and BIM Management
Services.

www.prodesign.mu

OUR PROJECTS

2022
Despite Covid-19 and its new variants
around, we have an optimistic look at
next year. We hope to be able to
accelerate our R&D to provide better
services to our clients and the
construction industry with new digital
tools which will improve its overall
efficiency. We also look forward to work
on a few exciting projects that we
secured in late this year, including the
renovation of Hilton Hotel.

Thank you for your valuable
contribution and support.

BEST WISHES FOR THE NEW YEAR!

From Prodesign team

2021 has been a busy year. We have
completed some major projects and
started some others. 




